JUN 15 2t

Gulf Coast Water Authority

3630 FM 1765 Texas City, Texas 77591 408.797.4907

June 15,2018

Judge Robert E. Hebert, County Judge
Fort Bend County Courthouse

401 Jackson St.

Richmond, TX 77469

Re: GCWA Board of Directors — Fort Bend County Representative Appointment

Dear Judge Hebert:

Please be advised the initial two-year term of office for the following Fort Bend County representative on
the Authority’s Board of Directors expires August 31, 2018. That Board member is Mike O’Connell,
representing Fort Bend County At-Large Position No 1.

We respectfully ask this matter be placed for consideration before the Commissioners Court next month.

Should you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at (409) 797-
4907 or, email me at ilangford@gcwater.org .

Sincerely,

Ivan Langford
General Manager

Cc: Ms. Ann Werlein
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